
Water wise rules apply from 1 July 2018 to everyone 
who uses water sourced from Singleton Council, 
including residents, businesses and the government. 

The rules are simple common sense everyday actions 
to save drinking water and reduce water bills. 

These rules are permanent water saving measures 
and there are three key changes to remember. 

Watering with a sprinkler, irrigation system or hose  
is permitted any day before 10am or after 4pm.  

All hand held hoses must have a trigger nozzle 
attached.  

No hosing of hard surfaces such as concrete,  
paths and driveways. 

THREE KEY RULES 

FROM 1 JULY 2018

WATER SAVING  
RULES



These actions can be performed any day before 10am or 
after 4pm. This avoids the heat of the day when wastage 
occurs due to evaporation. 

These actions can be performed anytime. Remember, 
hoses must always be used with a trigger nozzle, 
whatever the action or time of day. You can use a  broom 
or blower vac to sweep hard surfaces.   

Singleton Council’s Water supply can be used in the 
event of, or to prevent, an accident, health hazard, 
surface discolouration or environmental issue. You can 
always use water to defend property from fire or test fire 
protection systems. Watering systems can be used to 
establish new lawns and gardens for up to 14 days from 
installation. Other exemption may apply. 

RULES TO FOLLOW TO  
BE WATER WISE

4PM TO 10AM 

AT ANYTIME 

EXEMPTIONS 

VISIT W singleton.nsw.gov.au or T 02 6578 7290  
for more information on water saving actions  

WATER YOUR LAWN

USE A WATERING CAN

SPORTING GROUNDS

WATER YOUR GARDEN

WASH A VEHICLE

FIRE FIGHTING

IRRIGATE

USE  NOZZLE ON HOSE

ENVIRONMENTAL  ISSUES

USE A SPRINKLER

FILL UP A POOL

HEALTH HAZARD


